
UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Mar. 6             
Mass 10:00 AM 

Mar. 8              
Adoration     
1:00 PM 

Mar. 8          
4th/6th Grade 
Math Masters 

Mar. 12     
Spring Pictures 

Mar. 13            
Mass 10:00 AM 

Mar. 20          
End of 3rd  
Quarter            
Mass 10:00 AM 

Mar. 22         
Spirit Day! 

Mar 25-Mar 29  
Spring Break   
NO SCHOOL 

April 1         
PLD—NO 
SCHOOL 
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Dear St. Mary School Families, 
 
WOW! It’s hard to believe we are already in the month of March! This 
year is flying by with many exciting activities to come. Parents please 
be on the lookout for permission slip forms as many grades have ex-
citing field trips coming up this spring. 
 
A friendly reminder that our upper grades are taking turns leading the 
Station of the Cross each Tuesday at 9:30 A.M. during Lent. Please 
join us if you are available. Is your family looking for a Lenten service 
opportunity? If so, please consider packing food for Feed My Starving 
Children in Eagan, MN on March 9th from 2:30-4:15. If you are inter-
ested, please contact Ms. Rosauer at                             
mrosauer@st-marysschool.com. Also, Adoration this month will be 
moved to 1:00 P.M. due to conflicts in schedules and will take place 
on March 8th. 
 
We are looking for volunteers for the SMS Fun Fest Food Booth. We 
have some veteran families whose children have since graduated 
that would like to train in new families to take over. If you are interest-
ed in helping out please contact Mrs. Moore in the school office. This 
is a great way for the school to be seen in the community, and it is a 
tradition that we would like to see continue. 
 
Events coming soon- Spring Pictures will be on March 12th and stu-
dents may dress in their Sunday Best. If students choose not to dress 
up for pictures then they should wear their uniforms. Also, our St. 
Mary’s 10th annual Golf Tournament will be on June 17th! Look for 
more information to come. 

 

 
Joyfully serving,  
Mrs. Engelhart 
 

St. Mary School 
NEWSLETTER 

 

Grow in Knowledge—Follow In Faith—Serve in Harmony 
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February Students of the Month 

 

Spring Picture Day 

Tuesday, March 12th 

Wear your uniform OR dress your   
Sunday Best! Sibling pictures are  

available as well! 
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 STAFF SPOTLIGHT 
This week’s Staff Spotlight is on Mrs. Vicki Derrick, one of our 4K teachers. My 
name is Vicki Derrick and this is my 17th year teaching 4K at St. Mary School. I 
live in New Richmond with my husband Chad, and my two children Ethan and 

Emma Jo. Both of my kids attend St. Mary School, Emma Jo is in 4th grade and 
Ethan is in 7th. I love teaching at SMS because it feels like family to me and it’s 

my home away from home. My favorite thing to do when I’m not teaching is 
watch my kids’ sporting events. They are both in football, wrestling, and base-
ball/softball so it’s a year round thing for our family. I am also on the New Rich-

mond Wrestling Board and I have a passion for getting more girls involved in the 
sport. I also enjoy powerlifting. I picked up the sport after I had ACL surgery in 

2016 and have enjoyed it ever since. I did win a powerlifting competition in 2019 
and wouldn’t be opposed to doing another one if the opportunity arises. I also 

enjoy running and softball as well. 

 
1. You have just won the lottery—what would your first big splurge 
be on?  I’m not sure about splurging but I would love to pay off our 
house that we just built and help my other family members pay off 
their debt. 
2. If you could only eat one food for the rest of your life, what 
would it be?  I could eat the Blazin’ Buffalo Wings from Buffalo 
Wild Wings every day because it’s my favorite thing to eat. The 
hotter the better! 

3. What is one fun fact about you we would be sur-
prised to learn?  As a teenager I had the opportunity 
to travel in an ambassador program. I was 
able to visit Australia, New Zealand, Germa-
ny, Switzerland, Austria, France and Italy. 
 

These cost you nothing extra and St. Mary School funding is supported by your 

participation: 

*Shop on AmazonSmile, smile.amazon.com choose Immaculate Conception Parish 

*Recycle aluminum cans at Bernards Northtown 

*NEW* Shutterfly.  Log into our storefront at 

saintmaryschool.ShutterflyStorefront.com and we receive 8% of your net order. 

Scrip shopping/gift cards are available at the school and church offices and after masses. 



 

 


